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Music and caterpillars in Pre-Reception  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every week in Pre-Reception we enjoy a music session with Mrs Coates.  The children love 
singing familiar songs as well as learning a variety of new tunes. As well as this, the children 
learn about beat, rhythm and tune.  
 
Outside, whilst exploring, the children discovered some very exciting caterpillars! We can’t 
wait to see what type of butterflies they become.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
 
Miss Sarah Birt  

 


